
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:09:05 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 5:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Ian Wilson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am opposed to a rate increase as it's my understanding that London Hydro is still profitable and the rates have
increased enough in the past few years.
I'd like to see proof the company is operating at a loss for more than one year prior to passing all additional costs to
customers. Monopolies should not be privatized.

-- Attachment --




